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Memorandum 
 
 
To:   Governing Council 

Academic Board 
Business Board 
University Affairs Board 
UTM Campus Council 
UTSC Campus Council 
Principals, Deans, Academic Directors, and Chairs 
Professionals and Managers Staff 
Confidential Staff 
President of UTFA 
Presidents of Employee Unions 
Presidents of APUS, GSU, UTSU, UTMSU and SCSU 

 
From:             Anwar Kazimi, Chief Returning Officer 
 
Date:              October 16, 2020 
 
Re:                  Result of the 2020 Governing Council By-Election 
 
 
I am pleased to announce that Professor Stark Draper has been elected to fill the 
vacant teaching staff seat for Constituency IV (Faculty of Applied Science and 
Engineering) on Governing Council – he will serve a term effective immediately until 
June 30, 2022. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Professor Draper. 
 
 

 


	From:             Anwar Kazimi, Chief Returning Officer

